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Every Friday is a 1 hour early release day

November     22nd                    2 Hour Early Release
Day

November     23-25th              Thanksgiving Break - No
School

November      29th 8th Grade Parent
Meeting, @ 5:30-6:00 in
the Auditorium.

November     30th                    Band Concert 1:12pm
December     1st                       Band Concert 6pm
December     6th                      Jr.High Winter Art Expo

@5:30-6:30pm
December     7th                      Choir Concert 1:12pm
December     8th                      Choir Concert 6pm
December     14th                    Theater Performance

1:12pm
December     15th                    Theater Performance 6pm
December     22nd                   2 Hour Early Release Day
December     23rd                   Beginning of Winter Break

No School
January         6th                     End of Winter Break

8th Grade Parent Meeting, November 29 @
5:30-6:00 in the Auditorium.

All after school clubs are full at this time. Please do
not submit any more requests.

If you have any extra boys and girls clothes size
5-8, preferably legging/sweats, Mrs. Dobies is
accepting donations

Reminder Picture retake day is on Wednesday
November 16th

Reminder a lot of people leave things behind in the
lost and found, all of these will be donated over the
Thanksgiving break, so make sure to claim anything
that’s yours from the lost and found

Reminder 8th grade parents to submit baby
pictures and dedications to Ms. Post or to
robinpost@fppspv.net

Staff resumes are available for all to view in the Jr.
High office.

Reminder not to drop your children off at the Jr.
High office before 8:15 a.m.

Franklin Parents and Guardians, please email the school
to excuse your child's absence. Include your child's
name, grade, dates they will be absent, and the
REASON for their absence.
chrisbronson@fppspv.net
stacibarker@fppspv.net

Remember that you can access your child’s grade
through the Tyler SIS parent portal.

Veteran’s Day
We have no school on Friday due to

Veteran’s Day.

~ Sawyer F. & Brody A.~
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Principal’s Message

Franklin Families, Students, and Faculty,
It is my pleasure to announce that the
Arizona Department of Education A-F
accountability grades have been released to
schools. Our school has earned a letter grade
of “B!” Congratulations to our staff who
worked tirelessly to close the learning gaps
that students faced due to the pandemic.
Congratulations also to our students who
performed so well on the various
assessments!
Principal Gabaldon

Twirling

Twirlers are participating in the
Prescott Veteran's Day Parade on

Friday, Nov. 11th at 10: am.
Twirlers are participating in the

Prescott Light Parade on Saturday
Nov.  26th. We are not sure on time

yet!


